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Dear Board of Supervisors,

I am a resident of the County and a voter and I do not support a settlement with the
oil companies. 

The Ventura County General Plan public input process was conducted over a four-
year period, allowing numerous opportunities for citizens and special interest groups
to provide their input. Special interest includes oil companies.  Why should this group
now have the option to change course and sue the County of Ventura to make
amendments to the General Plan?

I’m urging this Board to expand, not limit the effectiveness of the oil well safety buffer
policy and not allow the oil industry to re-write and weaken policies limiting
unnecessary emissions of toxic pollutant.

Our country has experienced the highest temperatures, flooding, drought and other
climatic disasters----just in one year.  Ventura County leaders are allowing the oil
industry to rewrite policies meant to regulate them. Put the health and safety of
Ventura County residents first and do not support a settlement.
 
Best,
 
Faith Grant
2032 Hillsbury Road
Westlake Village 91361
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